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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 10:25 AM
To: Mark Cicchetti
Cc: Rosanne Gervasi; Andrew Maurey
Subject: RE: Docket 150171 confidential info

Good morning Mark, 
 
Per this email, Confidential DNs 05417-15, 06065-15, 06126-15, 06226-15, 06229-15, and 07694-15 in 
Docket 150171-EI will be returned to Duke Energy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Mark Cicchetti  
Sent: Tuesday, June 13, 2017 3:59 PM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Rosanne Gervasi; Andrew Maurey 
Subject: FW: Docket 150171 confidential info 
 
Angela: 
 
Regarding Duke energy Florida’s (DEF) request below, please return to DEF Document Numbers 05417-15, 06065-15, 
06126-15, 06226-15, 06229-15, and 07694-15.  
 
Mark  
 
Mark Cicchetti 
Bureau Chief 
Bureau of Finance, Tax, and Cost Recovery 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 
Phone  850.413.6066 
Fax      850.413.6067 
Mark.Cicchetti@psc.state.fl.us 
 
From: Rosanne Gervasi  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 5:33 PM 

FPSC Commission Clerk
FILED JUN 14, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 05317-17
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
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To: Mark Cicchetti 
Cc: Andrew Maurey 
Subject: FW: Docket 150171 confidential info 
 
Hi Mark, please see Dianne’s e-mail below.  Do we need to retain the material contained in the 8th, 
9th, and 10th confidentiality requests?  Would it suffice for us to return the material with the 
understanding that DEF will retain it in-house and will produce it again if we need it? 
 
Thanks,  
Rosanne 
 
From: Rosanne Gervasi  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 5:28 PM 
To: 'Triplett, Dianne' 
Subject: RE: Docket 150171 confidential info 
 
Thanks for the e-mail, Dianne.  I will get back with you on this ASAP. 
 
Regards, 
Rosanne  
 
From: Triplett, Dianne [mailto:Dianne.Triplett@duke-energy.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 12, 2017 4:57 PM 
To: Rosanne Gervasi 
Cc: Triplett, Dianne 
Subject: Docket 150171 confidential info 
 
Hi Rosanne, 
 
Thanks for the discussion today.  Here is a brief summary of the documents subject to Requests for Confidential 
Classification (RFCC) that will expire 6/29/17 unless we make another filing or the Commission returns the documents to 
DEF: 
 
The 8th RFCC concerns confidential portions of information provided in DEF’s response to Staff’s 2nd Rogs (specifically 
underwriter’s lists, underwriting fees and structuring agent fees). 
The 9th RFCC concerns confidential portions of information provided in DEF’s response to Staff’s 4th PODs (specifically 
Guidant, our outside labor company, contract information). 
The 10th RFCC concerns confidential portions of information provided in DEF’s Suppl. response to Staff’s 4th PODs 
(specifically Hunton and Williams and Shutts and Bowen, outside legal counsel, engagement letters and fees). 
 
Thanks! 
 
Dianne Triplett 
Associate General Counsel  
Duke Energy Florida, LLC 
299 1st Avenue North, FL 151 
St. Petersburg, FL 33701 
(727) 820-4692 (phone) 
(727) 820-5041 (fax) 
dianne.triplett@duke-energy.com  
 




